
From: Hicks, Nathaniel
To: mfullman@fs.fed.us; bwaugh@fs.fed.us; bejarrett@fs.fed.us
Subject: : Closure of Administrative Order – South Brush Creek Campground Public Water System, WY5680054 Docket

No. SDWA-08-2020-0002, Carbon County Wyoming
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 12:11:22 PM
Attachments: Final AO.pdf

Dear Ms. Melanie Fullman,
 
The EPA has decided to close the Administrative Order (Order) regarding the public water
system specified in the subject line. The EPA has determined that there are no remaining
requirements of the Order.
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking
Water Regulations (drinking water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking
water regulations may result in a court-imposed injunction and/or penalties.
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please
contact me.
 
Thank you,
 
Nathan Hicks    B.S., M.S.
Water Security Enforcement Lead
SDWA Enforcement Unit
Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division
(303)-312-6546, (8ENF-WSD)
1595 Wynkoop St. 
Denver, CO 80202
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